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Comments: Dear Payette Forest,

 

As a long-time resident of McCall and active member of the community, I am vehemently opposed to the Stibnite

Gold Project. It is not in the best interests of our community or our environment. We are not naive or ignorant

enough to fall for their "Restore the Site" fantasy. If you provide them the go-ahead, Midas Gold, or whomever

they pawn this project off to, will destroy the site in the name of profit and greed, almost all of which will not in any

way help our community.

 

A few weeks ago, as my son and I fished on the East Fork of the South Fork Salmon River, we marveled at the

crystal clear water and robust fish. This will in all likelihood come crashing down if you give the go-ahead to

Midas Gold. Please look out for us and the wildlife and wild waters that depend on your protection. 


